
Killam & District Chamber of Commerce
Box 189
Killam, AB T0B 2L0

April 24, 2024

Dear Council,

The Killam & District Chamber is once again planning our Blacktop Bonanza on
June 15, 2024. We would like to invite you to participate in the 11 am parade. You
do not need to register, but for any questions, please contact our parade
organizer, Sharon Moser, at 780-385-5566. The line-up will start from Fee and
Sons at 4810 53 Street at 10:30 am.

We appreciate your consideration of our request and hope you will be able to join
us.

Sincerely,

Lois Polege
Chamber Secretary


